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NCCLEAR REACTOR LABORATORY
November 26, 1980

Re: License no. R-62
Docket no. 50-124U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mr. Jim Wilson, Project Manager
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Washington D.C. 20555

.

Dear Jim:

Enclosed is a copy of our complete documentation for license renewal,
except for one additional submittal that will be supplied in a couple of
months. You will note on pages 3,10 and 18 of Appendix A, Technical
Specifications that a few specific parameters are shown as " reserved'.'
These specifications are still being developed by us and we will supply
the missing data to the Technical Specification and the amendment to the
Safety Analysis Report that will justify those specific parameters. .

We had sent you a Safety Anal; sis Report and Emergency Plan in Spring
1980. You can disregard that submittal since this document incorporates
all the information required by the NRC for license renewal as we under-

'

stand it.

We will not submit any other information except for what I have
specified in this letter unless more is requested by the NRC. If you

have any questions feel free to contact me at (703)-961-6510.

Sincerely yours,

- l'

Alan P. Curtner
Reactor Supervisor

APC/fbl
cc: Dr. T. F. Parkinson, Director 0

Nuclear Reactor Laboratory h
's O

Encl: Nuclear Reactor Facility

Security Plan 'h
-Application for a Class 104 License )
VPI Nuclear Research Reactor Facility h

b*YNote: The enclosed documents are duplicates to ones that were mailed
to Mr. James R. Miller and the Document Management Branch on
August 25, 1980.
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